
From: Paul Nakhle 
Sent: Tuesday, 17 December 2019 4:00 PM 
To: 'lngrid.Berzins@planning.nsw.gov.au.' <lngrid.Berzins@planning.nsw.gov.au.> 

Cc: Lila Shi; Development/Ausgrid; Tharindu Herath 

Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition - UNSW 822 Redevelopment {SSD-9673) -Ausgrid 

Hi Ingrid 

Ausgrid has reviewed the EIS and in particular Appendix N - Utilities Report (Section 3.6), and has no further submission at this stage. 

Regards, 

Paul Nakhle 

Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection I Transmission Services I Technical Operations
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02 9269 7587
First Floor, Building 2, 25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush, NSW, 2140 

Please consider the environment before printing this email 


